
GTU Representatives Erasmus+ Training Mobility at Constantine the Philosopher University 
(CPU) in Nitra 

 

On 4-8 November, 2019 Assoc. Prof. Nikoloz Abzianidze and Dr. Nikoloz Bregvadze from 
GTU International Relations and Standards office visited Constantine the Philosopher 
University (CPU) in Nitra (Slovakia) within Erasmus+ mobility project for training activities, 
coordinated by the Slovakian University. 

Visit included working meetings with Incoming Erasmus Student 
Coordinator Katarina Butorova and the representatives of various 
Faculties: Prof. Martin Drlik (Vice-Dean of the Faculty of Natural 
Sciences), Prof. Adriana Recka 
(Vice-Dean of the Faculty of 

Development, Lifelong Learning and International Relations), 
Prof. Pavol Vakos (International Relations Office), Prof. Jana 
Depesova (Head of the Department of Technology and 
Information Technologies), Prof. Alena Haskova (Department 
of Technology and Information Technologies), Prof. Gabriel Banesz (Faculty of Education). 

During the meetings were discussed issues concerning Erasmus+ 
mobility, ECTS credits recognition, philosophy of internal and external 
evaluations.  

During the mobility young Georgian scientists visited University’s 
Library, Faculties of Art, European Studies, Natural Science and 
Informatics as well as newly opened laboratory of Microbiology.   

For the monitoring purposes GTU International Relations and 
Standards Office representatives met GTU Easmus+ mobility 
students Salome Mukhashavria, Guram Chilindrishvili, Nikoloz 
Kakauridze and their teachers.  

Mobility visit programme at CPU in Nitra included socio-cultural 
activities organized by the Faculty of Education and lead by Prof. Alina Haskova. 


